







February 12, 2013
The Aluminum Technical Division of the American Foundry Society started an ongoing scholarship program over seventeen years ago for students interested in aluminum metal casting.  The purpose of the program is to encourage young men and women to pursue careers in engineering and management positions within the aluminum casting industry and its suppliers.


This year scholarship applications are being requested from all universities that support a program in metal casting.    Each foundry contact professor is asked to select one undergraduate student, who has demonstrated a significant interest in aluminum casting through course work and/or internships, to apply for the scholarship.   The application form, which is attached to the email message, should be completed by the candidate and submitted by email.   At this time it is planned to award one scholarship, in the amount of $1,000.   Since there will be no Aluminum Division Diner this year, there will be no formal presentation of the scholarship at the Casting Congress.   There is no expectation of the scholarship winner attending the Casting Congress.   A PowerPoint slide will announce the winner of the scholarship during the intermissions between technical sessions.

The application form should be sent by email to me at the address given below by March  10, 2013.   The committee will review the applications and notify the winner on or about March 25, 2013.   

Please call if you have any questions about the scholarship program (810-762-7875), or email me at btuttle@kettering.edu.

Cordially,

B. Lee Tuttle, Ph.D.

AFS Division 2, 

Scholarship Committee
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